
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

PICNIC ASSEMBLY – FRIDAY 25TH MAY 

 

The year 6 pupils have been working hard with the Mushroom Theatre Company to learn the 

World War Two inspired dance ‘Lindy Hop’ and are looking forward to performing this to 

you at the forthcoming picnic assembly. 

 

The children will need to come to school dressed in shorts and a t-shirt (any colour).  The 

dancing outfits are kindly being provided by the theatre company and worn over their clothes. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Ridley and Miss Hedgley 
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